From:

Christy Sweet

Sent:

Sunday, August 22, 2021 2:21 AM

To:

Supreme Court Clerk

Subject:

Comment for ADKT 581 Study of rule change virtual advocacy

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the Supreme Court of Nevada -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Christy K. Sweet 51/68 Moo 6 Cherng-Telay Thalang, Phuket, Thailand 83110 Mobile 66 94 807 0376 FILED

AOKT 581

AUG 25 2021

CLERK OF SUPPLEME COURT
BY
HIEF DEPUTY CLERK

Re ADKT 581 Study of rule changes in virtual advocacy.

Dear Chief Judge Hardesty, via Clerk of The Court Elizabeth Brown,

Please consider letting Pro Se Litigants use the online filing systems. It is a considerable disadvantage to not have use of that system as licensed attorneys do.

Is it not a violation of Equal Protection?

I myself may well lose a case as I am in Thailand where mailings from the court to me can take four weeks or more to arrive and I can miss deadlines because of it.

Thank you for your attention and consideration of this matter.

Respectfully

Christy K. Sweet

Christy Sweet

(66) (Inside Thailand, dial 0...) 94 807 0376

Please note, I'm not always online, so the best way to contact me quickly is through mobile calls or text messages to the phone above.

1